Minutes Of

The Foxboro Water and Sewer Commissioners September 25, 2013

Members in Attendance: Chairman M. Stanton, Vice Chairman R. Pacella, Clerk B. Garber, DPW Director R. Hill, Town Engineer B. Swanson

The Board attended the Advisory Committee Meeting of September 25, 2013 to discuss the proposed Warrant Articles for the upcoming Town Meeting.

The Board presented an executive summery to the Ad Comm. for each of the two proposed Warrant Articles (DPW Administrative Office and Sewer Service Area).

After fielding some general questions and a brief discussion regarding what order our Articles would appear on the Warrant, it was agreed that BWSC would work with our Ad. Comm. Liaisons and address any specific questions and supply any requested technical information.

Respectfully Submitted,

Michael Stanton

These minutes of September 25, 2013 were approved on November 25, 2013

Robert Garber, Clerk